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We wanted to take the time to discuss the Coronavirus and what we are doing to help 
prevent the spread of this disease. We ask that if you are not feeling well to please text or call 
us and reschedule your appointment to a later date. When you arrive at the clinic for an 
appointment, please call or text us, and we will have a technician or assistant come out to get 
your pet.  
 
We understand that you may want to stock up on your pet's food and medications and we 
will try to accommodate those needs. As of right now we aren't experiencing any medication 
shortages.  
 
We are increasing the amount of cleaning that we are doing throughout the clinic and, as 
always, are washing our hands for 20 seconds between all patients. 
 
We appreciate your understanding! We will continue to update clients using email and social 
media.  

 


